
A Letter to the Hon. Francis Lyon in 1888 from Hugh Bramwell on behalf of John Daglish Esq. 

It seems that the National School (Now the Supermarket in Hetton) and previously known as the 

Barrington School, wishes to extend, probably due to a rise in the number of pupils. Additionally 

the letter mentions a theatre which occupied a hut probably where the current memorial garden can 

be found in the centre of Hetton. 


